
Please contact (937) 333-3725 
or SLCP@daytonohio.gov

IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS

Dear Dayton resident,

Per new Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) 
requirements, the City of Dayton Department of Water is 
creating an inventory of service lines in order to identify 
where lead pipes may still exist in the city.

This property has been selected for a field investigation 
to identify the type of material used for your water service 
pipe. The property owner has been informed of this activity 
and has granted access to this property.  

Your field investigation will be 
conducted during the week of:

FOR MORE INFORMATION
Please visit daytonohio.gov/ 
ServiceLineCompliance 
or scan here.

Dayton’s treated water does not contain lead. The study 
we are conducting for our Service Line Compliance Program 
will help us predict the types of pipes used on private  
property throughout our service areas.



SCAN HERE 
FOR PROGRAM 
INFORMATION

A translation of this document is available by 
visiting daytonohio.gov/ServiceLineCompliance/
documents.

Kinyarwanda: Ubusemuzi bw’iyi nyandiko buboneka usuye 
daytonohio.gov/ServiceLineCompliance/documents 
cyangwa ugahamagara 937-907-1817.

Swahili: Tafsiri ya waraka huu inapatikana kwa kutembelea 
daytonohio.gov/ServiceLineCompliance/documents 
au kupiga simu 937-634-7350.

Turkish: Bu belgelerin tercümesini daytonohio.gov/ 
ServiceLineCompliance/documents adresini ziyaret 
ederek veya 937-828-4509 numaralı telefonu arayarak 
edinebilirsiniz.

Spanish: La traducción de estos documentos se puede 
obtener visitando daytonohio.gov/ServiceLineCompliance/
documents o llamando a 937-634-7835.

Russian: Перевод этого документа можно получить на 
сайте daytonohio.gov/ServiceLineCompliance/documents 
или позвонив по телефону 937-883-5987.


